
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

During 2025, students walk to various places within the boundaries of the township of Barellan.  This note will give 

your child/ren permission to leave the school grounds with a teacher for a school-based activity. 

Please be aware that this may involve crossing roads or travelling in the school bus.   

For example, students may walk or be transported by bus to the Community Hall or to sport venues within the town 

for school related purposes. 

Please indicate if your child has a medical or allergy concern that needs to be taken into consideration, for example 

asthma and the need to carry a puffer, or an allergy to bees. 

Please complete the note below and return it the school as soon as possible. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Paul Laing 

Principal 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

WALKING PERMISSION NOTE 2025 
 

I give permission for my child/ren to walk or travel in the school bus from the school premises to a designated area 

within the boundaries of the Barellan township in 2025. I understand that this may involve crossing roads and 

playing sport on non-school grounds. 

STUDENTS NAME MEDICAL / ALLERGY CONDITION 

    

    

    

    

    

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ________________________________   Date: ________________ 
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